
Norwalk Harbor Management Commission
Application Review Committee

Minutes
January 28, 2009

Attendees:  Pat Clark, Chair;  Henry Palau, John Pinto, Geoff Steadman

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m.

1.  Proposed revisions to the Harbor Management Plan 

Consultant Geoff Steadman presented proposed revisions to Chapters 3 and 6 of the 
Harbor Management Plan now under review by CT DEP.   Specifically, changes to the 
following sections were reviewed:

Chapter Three:   8.4.6, 8.4.7, 8.4.8, 8.4.9

Chapter Six:  page 6-21, section b:  Review and determine consistency of 
proposals to and by State agencies:

Page 6-22, section c:  Review and determine consistency of proposals to 
and by Federal agencies.

A discussion of each followed.

The Committee approved the proposed language and moved to bring it forward to the full 
Harbor Commission at its January 28, 2009 meeting.

Adjourned 7:28 pm

Pat Clark, 
Chair
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